
ANNEXE 1 
 
Email from Stephen Inman, Chair of Brightwells Gostrey Centre trustees 
 
From: Stephen & Ione  
Sent: Friday 15 November 2013 11:25 
To: Kelvin Mills 
Cc: maggie Groves 
Subject: The future of Brightwells Gostrey Centre. 
 
Dear Kelvin, 
Following your visit to the centre on November 7th. the trustees of the centre would like 
you to go ahead with your proposal to ask the Executive of WBC to authorise a 
feasibility study to explore a design  for a permanent move of the Centre to the 
Memorial Hall site in Farnham, to extend and build a premesis suitable for our needs . 
We understand that other facilities for the community could also be included. 
As discussed, we would wish that the design and build would be with the  full co-
operation of the trustees. 
We would expect that any new centre would be no smaller than that proposed in the 
East Street Development, and that the accomodation would be similar in design. 
If agreed, we would hope that this plan would be executed at some speed, as the 
reason for not moving into the East Street position is to avoid the disruption that there 
would be to our centre during the building there. 
With many thanks for all your hard work on our behalf, 
With best wishes 
Stephen Inman.  ( Chairman ) 
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